[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Shirley Grant 
Sent: 21 June 2018 09:59
To: Planning; Andrew Lewis
Subject: s106 funds for Somerton

Dear Sir/Madam

Although I don't live in Somerton, I still own a property there and might one day wish to move back.  Therefore, I am very concerned Somerton will not receive any funding towards traffic calming and road improvement.  

Yours faithfully

Shirley Grant
"Weirdown"
Station Road
Blackthorn
OX25 1TA

